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August 21, 2018 
 
John Kuchinski 
CES 
146 Main Street, Suite 300 
Saco, ME 04072 
 
Via email: jkuchinski@ces-maine.com   
 
Re: Rare and exemplary botanical features in proximity to:  Job #1254.003, Plymouth Industrial REIT, 56 
Milliken Road, Portland, Maine 
 
Dear Mr. Kuchinski: 
 
I have searched the Natural Areas Program’s Biological and Conservation Data System files in response to your 
request received August 21, 2018 for information on the presence of rare or unique botanical features documented 
from the vicinity of the project in Portland, Maine.  Rare and unique botanical features include the habitat of rare, 
threatened, or endangered plant species and unique or exemplary natural communities.  Our review involves 
examining maps, manual and computerized records, other sources of information such as scientific articles or 
published references, and the personal knowledge of staff or cooperating experts. 
 
Our official response covers only botanical features.  For authoritative information and official response for 
zoological features you must make a similar request to the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife, 
284 State Street, Augusta, Maine 04333. 
 
According to the information currently in our Biological and Conservation Data System files, there are no rare 
botanical features documented specifically within the project area.  Based on the information in our files and the 
landscape context of this project, there is a low probability that rare or significant botanical features occur at this 
project location.  
 
This finding is available and appropriate for preparation and review of environmental assessments, but it is not a 
substitute for on-site surveys.  Comprehensive field surveys do not exist for all natural areas in Maine, and in the 
absence of a specific field investigation, the Maine Natural Areas Program cannot provide a definitive statement 
on the presence or absence of unusual natural features at this site. 
 
The Natural Areas Program is continuously working to achieve a more comprehensive database of exemplary 
natural features in Maine.  We would appreciate the contribution of any information obtained should you decide 
to do field work.  The Natural Areas Program welcomes coordination with individuals or organizations proposing 
environmental alteration, or conducting environmental assessments.  If, however, data provided by the Natural 
Areas Program are to be published in any form, the Program should be informed at the outset and credited as the 
source.   
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The Natural Areas Program has instituted a fee structure of $75.00 an hour to recover the actual cost of processing 
your request for information.  You will receive an invoice for $150.00 for two hours of our services. 
 
Thank you for using the Natural Areas Program in the environmental review process.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have further questions about the Natural Areas Program or about rare or unique botanical 
features on this site. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 

Kristen Puryear | Ecologist | Maine Natural Areas Program 
207-287-8043 | kristen.puryear@maine.gov  
 


